
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

WORKING FOR 
 

SWISSPORT CANADA FUEL SERVICES INC. 

 

BARGAINING UPDATE 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Brothers, 
Dear Sisters, 
 
Your IAMAW Negotiation Committee met again with the Company on June 14 and 15, 
2016 with the Conciliator (Carol Wall). 
 
Your Committee worked long and hard and finally came to an agreement in principle 
with the Company. We are very close to having a tentative agreement and we will 
inform you as soon as we do.         
 

In the meantime, please continue to perform your work in a professional manner to 
reinforce your commitment and show the Company, the airlines, and the travelling 
public that you care about your jobs and the industry. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
In Solidarity, 

  
George Kuehnl      Michael Corrado 
General Chairperson     General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW  Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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